## The Creative Learning Journey..... every child matters

# The Newsletter for all Creative Learning Journey schools

### What's new?

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON YOUR FREE UPDATES FROM THE CREATIVE LEARNING JOURNEY

#### From September 2012 we are incorporating eight really useful changes:-

- 1. The ability to duplicate a wheel, amend and then save to your wheel box Teachers working together can now duplicate their finished wheel and amend it to suit their own class of children.
- 2. Change "Year Groups" in assessment all in one go Select all pupils in your class and update their year group. We have also added a sub group column.
- 3. Now print out your National Curriculum Coverage running total See where you are what you need to cover.
- 4. Skills Assessment now available directly from your wheel –
  Assess all the skills in your wheel directly to your individual children, end of the week, end of the wheel, whenever you want, shows you what you have assessed or still have to assess.
- 5. Wheels and Planning are now archived to keep your wheel menu box clutter free Just click the archive folder to view or update previous wheels.
- 6. New 0-5 and the 7 areas of learning With their own tracker logs
- 7. Primary schools with SENCO now have the ability to add P-Scale skills Please contact CLJ if you wish to include P-Scales.
- Now select skills from any year group or groups to drop into your wheel -For mixed age range classes.

Use the "OWL" Help Guide on every page giving you step by step instructions

#### AN IMPORTANT REMINDER

Please remember to update your individual 'Skills and NC Tracker Logs' to be ready for the new academic year. It will then track the Skills and NC coverage of your class automatically for you e.g. Fred group 2011/12, will need to create his new log for his new class for the academic year 2012/2013.

#### Did you know?

- That new staff can have **free on-line training** from one of our experienced trainers simply by 'phoning to arrange a mutually convenient time.
- ALSO CLJ are aiming over the next six months to make contact with all of our schools to analyse their usage making sure everyone is getting the most out of the resources and to offer help and support with the addition of further on-line training free of charge.

CLJ will always try to incorporate suggestions from schools so please continue to contact us with any ideas and thoughts that you may have.

For further information please call: 01634 716 222

email: des@thecreativelearningjourney.co.uk